
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Dear Parents & Carers,  

What a way to finish the week, we all loved the 

Magic and Maths assembly this afternoon! 

I apologise to the children mainly in Class A, B and 

C, whose Rubik cubes will arrive next week.  

It was great to hear from the children that they 

enjoyed the magic, maths and being reminded 

that you must never give up.  

Thank you to everyone who returned their parent 

evening requests, your time slots will be coming 

home at the beginning of next week.  

This week we received confirmation from Farleigh 

Hospice that our Reindeer Run raised £264.54, it 

was a fun way to finish the term and a great 

amount to raise for a worthwhile charity. Thank 

you for your contributions.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Sam Jones 
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 Friday 24th January 2025 
  

 

Children's Mental Health Week: 

This year, we will be participating in 

Children's Mental Health Week which 

takes place 3rd-9th February. Across the 

week, children will engage in activities 

that are designed to embrace this year's 

theme of 'Know Yourself, Grow Yourself'. 

We will end the week with a non-uniform 

day on Friday 7th February where we 

would like to encourage the children (and 

staff!) to wear something that expresses 

who they are. It could be as simple as 

wearing their favourite colour, the kit of 

a team they support or something with a 

favourite animal on. There will be no 

donations collected in school but if you 

wish to support the Place 2 Be charity 

then please visit:  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk 

Thank you 

             

 

 

House Point Winners:        

   
 

Another close week, congratulations 

to the Tawny Owls. 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek./


 
Dates for your diary: 
31/01 - DPSA Disco 

04/02 - Year 4 Superstars Event 

05/02 - Young Voices Concert at the O2 

11/02 - Parent Consultations 

12/02 - Classes J and H Owl Visit 

13/02 - Parent Consultations 

14/02 - INSET Day 

17/02-21/02 Half Term 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Class Jay have recently turned their 

class café into a home corner, so are 

on the look out for some items to add 

to it. 

If you have a spare toy hoover or 

ironing board, they would be very 

grateful. 

Many thanks 

Uniform reminder: 

Only small analogue or digital watches may 

be worn to school, no Smart Watches 

please.  

 



 


